Dear parents,

This week we continue our look at the book of Hebrews. This lesson taught students that they are called to be a part of each other’s spiritual growth. Students discussed practical approaches to helping each other’s spiritual growth, as well as the obstacles that might hinder their involvement in each other’s lives.

As you go throughout the week, help reinforce this teaching in your child’s life by asking the following questions as you have the opportunity.
· Have you had the chance to think about what it means to be a part of your friends’ spiritual growth? What are your thoughts?
· Have you considered what it would be like to learn more from your friends? Is this realistic? What would it look like in your group of friends?
· Are you in a position to lead your friends in their spiritual growth? If not, why not? What steps do you need to take to get there? How can I help you?

Have a blessed week!



